
Inquiry for Participation in Faith-Based Oral 

History Project 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this letter finds you well. My name is [Your Name], and I am reaching out to you on 

behalf of [Organization/Project Name], an initiative dedicated to preserving and sharing the rich 

oral histories related to faith and spirituality within our community. 

We are currently seeking individuals who may be interested in participating in this project. Your 

unique experiences and insights would be invaluable as we aim to document and celebrate the 

diverse narratives surrounding faith in our community. 

Participation would involve a recorded interview, where you will have the opportunity to share 

your personal stories and reflections. All interviews will be conducted at your convenience, and 

we will ensure that your contributions are handled with respect and care. 

If you are interested in participating or have any questions, please feel free to contact me at 

[Your Phone Number] or [Your Email Address]. We would be thrilled to have you as part of this 

meaningful project. 

Thank you for considering this opportunity to share your story. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Organization Name] 

[Organization Address] 

[Organization Website] 


